
The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) is 
offering free water testing for a limited number of homes receiving 
water from your water supply due to an Action Level Exceedance (ALE) 
in your community. 

Allowing MDHHS to test your water may help determine how much 
lead may be in your water and if lead is coming from:

1.	 Plumbing inside your home (faucets, fittings, or pipes).
2.	 The service line outside your home.
Testing your water will also help the community. Results can 
help MDHHS confirm that the recommended amount of time 
for flushing pipes is still appropriate. Testing is free and can be 
scheduled at a time that works for you.
We will take strict precautions to ensure your safety and ours. 
These precautions include COVID-19 screening questions, use of 
face masks and social distancing.

Call the MDHHS Drinking Water Hotline at  
844-934-1315 if you are interested in participating. 
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The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) does not discriminate against any individual or 
group because of race, religion, age, national origin, color, height, weight, marital status, genetic information, sex, 

sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, political beliefs or disability. 
ATENCIÓN: si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. Llame al 800-648-6942 (TTY: 711).

.)TTY:711-:ملحوظة: إذا كنت تتحدث اذكر اللغة، فإن خدمات المساعدة اللغوية تتوافر لك بالمجان. اتصل برقم 6942-648-800 )رقم هاتف الصم والبكم

Limited number of free water tests available.


